

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter- 31st January (Week 19)

Goodbye and Good Luck



Today we say goodbye and wish Miss Farmer all the best as she starts her maternity leave.



We can't wait to hear the news of the arrival of her little baby girl and we will keep you all updated. Whilst Miss Farmer enjoys her new role as a mummy Miss Suthers will cover Year 3 and I know you will all welcome her to the New Road team.

GROWTH Certificate Winners



Seth, Charlie, Cole, Lewis, Samuel, Oliver, Zachary, Paige, Owen, Mia, Evelyn, Dylan, Alyssa, Noah, Otis, Holly, Felix, Seth and Millie

House Point Winners



Ava, Mary, Lois, Poppy, Sienna-Rose and Betsy

Telephone: 01422 831351

email:admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

Website: www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk

February

12th—Yr 6 at Ryburn to watch Beauty and the Beast

14th School Disco

14th-School Closes

24th-School Reopens

March

4th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15

5th—World Book day

12th—Yr 5 Class Trip

18th—Family Learning 1.15-3.15

19th—Reception & Yr 6—Height and Weight

19th—Yr 3 Class Trip

20th—Small Football Tournament at Ryburn—3.45-5.00

30th —Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

31st—Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

April

3rd—School Closes

20th—School Closed—Training Day

21st-School Reopens

24th—Firefighters Collection

May

1st—Yr 1 Indoor Athletics—9.30 -11.30 at Ryburn

8th—School Closed—Bank Holiday

11th-SATS Week

20th-22nd-Yr 6 Residential

22nd-School Closes

Lunchtime Certificate Winners





Paige, Ewan, Bobbiejo, Felix, Chloe, Mila and Faye

Weekly Attendance Figures

School- 95.9%

Well done to the 3 classes with NO lates.

Class	Attendance %	No of lates
Acorns	94.8	0
Oaks	94.1	1
Willows	96.9	1
Junipers	98.4	0
Elms	96.2	0
Rowans	95.6	1
Maples	96.2	3

School Disco

Please don't forget to return your permission slip and payment if you wish your child to attend the School Disco on the 14th February.

Thank you



After School Clubs

Clubs for the Autumn
Term

Tuesday Karate Club Thursday Glee Club Friday Football Club

Parking outside school

THINK
BEFORE YOU
PARK!

Can I please remind all parents/
carers dropping off and picking up children
from school to be respectful of local residents. I have had a number of complaints
regarding cars parked across driveways.
Thank you for your co-operation.